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18 March 2021 

Kia ora, 
Bucklands Beach Road / Sunderlands Road Intersection Improvements – Stage 1 

 

Aucklanders have told us that moving around our city safely and easily is important to them.  

We have to cover a lot of ground – from looking after roads and footpaths, to cycling routes, parking, public 
transport and most importantly our people. 

Where Bucklands Beach Road (Gills Road and Priestley Drive) 

Bucklands Beach  

Auckland 

When (start date) Monday, 29 March 2021 to Wednesday, 14 April 2021 

Hours of work Monday to Friday - 7am to 7pm 

(with the addition of Saturday if required) 

For (duration) 2 weeks 

 

The work we’re doing 
We’re doing this work to maintain and improve your neighbourhood and to keep customers safe. The drawings 
show where we’ll be working. 

The work involves: 

• Stage 1 – Reconstruction of Footpaths, Vehicle Crossings, Kerb and Channel 

• Stage 2 – Installation of new drainage assets 

• Stage 3 – Installation of speed tables, roundabout, and pavement upgrades. 

We’ll do our best to start the work on time. Factors such as wet weather could mean a delayed start. If the 
delay is significant, we’ll notify you. 

We know our work can be a bit loud, and that noise – particularly at night – can be disrupting. We’ll do our 
best to keep noise levels down. Any concerns will be managed and responded to by a Fulton Hogan 
representative. 

We’ll handle traffic flow in and out of the area, and any detours 
We will use a mix of temporary traffic signs (like keep left arrows). We do this to keep traffic moving, and 
keep people who use the roads and footpaths safe. Traffic controllers will help to manage vehicle access. 
Please follow all signs, light signals and traffic directions.  

On-street parking will be limited while we carry out the work. You may need to either park on your property or 
on a side road and walk to your property.   
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Please take note- 
• The work will involve machinery, which can be noisy, cause vibration and create dust. 

We will, however, use industry best practice to keep this to a minimum. 

• Please expect some delays when accessing your property when machinery is working 
immediately in front of driveways. Vehicle access into driveways will be blocked at 
certain times. 

• AT Metro Bus users, please follow the signs to a temporary bus stop if your regular 
bus stop is closed. Please approach our friendly traffic controllers if unclear. 

• For your safety, please keep young children and animals well supervised and clear of 
any work area. 

The works will be undertaken as quickly and quietly as possible to minimise the number of days 
worked and disruption caused to neighbours and businesses. The works will be completed in 
accordance with the Auckland Unitary Plan. 

 

Contact Us  
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the contractor’s representative: 

 

Daniel Tat, Project Engineer for Fulton Hogan 

Daniel.tat@fultonhogan.com or 027 217 6043 

 

Alternatively, you may call Auckland Transport on 09 355 3553 

We apologise for any inconvenience we may cause. Thank you for your patience and cooperation while we 
undertake this work. 

Ngā mihi, 

Fulton Hogan 
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